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Hi

Please share with the ALRC.

I live on the 900 block of E. Dayton St. and am opposed to the proposal "corral" on
concert/event days.

On those days, both car and foot traffic is already increased in the neighborhood.  Cars
often circling lookin for parking.  I don't think it's a good idea losing part of that sidewalk and
parking/bicycling at time when it is even busier than usual.

Also, with both the Youth Arts and Symphony building just up the block it is possible that
even more foot and car traffic could be affected.

I am not sure of the capacity of the enclosure, but it seems that having all of the seating
area of inside of Breese Stevens Field should be more than suffient.

Thank you
Alvin Hishinuma
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